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Happy Friday, it was a busy week out on Talbot St. Sidewalks 
have been started and we will be close to completing the 
south side by the end of the day. They will continue and jump 
to the north side of the road next week.  
 
Below is a breakdown of the upcoming work for next week 
and what has been completed so far, as well as some pictures 
for viewing. For more information, please visit the project 
webpage at www.stthomas.ca/talbot 

Work Scheduled for Next Week: (Stage 1 only Mary St. to City Hall) 
 

• Installation of planter boxes/benches   
• Concrete sidewalk North side of road 
• Installing Footings for new lighting 
• Setting electrical junction boxes  

Road Closures and Access: 
- Talbot St. from Mary St to Princess Ave. will be closed to through traffic, 

please follow the posted detour. 
- On street parking within the construction zone is not permitted  
- Front Door access may be interrupted periodically during construction, 

advance notification will be provided prior to any disruption 
 
Construction Safety: 

- Your safety is very important to us. Please respect the work zone 
- Please use caution when using the street or sidewalks near the 

construction limits 
- Maintain a safe distance from any moving equipment, stockpiles or 

trenches 

Work Completed So Far:  
(Stage 1 only Mary St. to City Hall) 
 

• Base asphalt  
• Construction fencing removed 
• Sidewalk south side of Talbot 
 
 

 
 
 

Stone Slinger shooting Granular A from the 
road to prep the sidewalks for concrete 

New concrete 
sidewalks 


